September 15th – October 15 is Hispanic Heritage Month! We have a month full of festive ways to celebrate here at Henrie. Here is what will be going on throughout the month so you can mark your calendars! 

On the first day, September 15th, we will start a piñata creating contest. I will show a homemade piñata and explain to the students how it works on announcements that morning. We will actually break it down into 2 contests, one for K-2 and one for 3-6. We reward 1st and 2nd place winners in both divisions with a gift card!  I will copy the directions off for students and give to the homeroom teachers to send home on that day as well. The piñatas will be displayed in the library as they turn them in.  Judging will take place Monday, October 12th and announced on announcements Tuesday, October 13th.  All students will need to have their piñata picked up by that Friday the 16th. 

Our  countries of focus will be Mexico, El Salvador, Honduras, Puerto Rico, and Costa Rica  and we will celebrate one per week. A power point for each country will be made with photos and fun facts of the country of the week that will play to music popular in that country. It will play right after announcements on Fridays (Sept 18th, Sept 25th, October 2nd, October 9th and October 16th) .

[bookmark: _GoBack]Art teacher will be making sombreros and papel picados with the students over the next 2 weeks and we will hang them down the main halls starting September 18th.

Librarian will display books over a variety of Hispanic countries and cultures in the library so that the kids can check them out and learn more.

If you have any other fun ways to celebrate with your kids, please share and take pictures! 

If you have any questions or need clarification, let me know.

